2023 YEAR IN REVIEW

Despite a difficult year at SIFAT, we experienced an outpouring
of blessings through your generosity and commitment. For every
obstacle and challenge faced, we received an unexpected note
of encouragement or a much needed donation. You, our SIFAT
% FAT family, kept our ministry Sharing God's Love in Practical Ways.

Servants in Faith and Technoiogy  Thank you for your faithful prayers, financial contributions and

unwavering support! In 2024, we will celebrate 45 years of
SIFAT, which we would not have accomplished without your gifts
and participation. Thank you!

International Teams & Projects

In Bolivia, the Auburn University Engineers Without Borders continued their
project to supply water to remote villages in the Chayanta Valley in
Bolivia. Their grueling, but successful trip included erecting towers to
support the pipeline carrying water over ravines from a wellhead in the
mountains to these villages. They hiked above the tree line to measure
water flow rates and map locations for the expansion of this project.

In Ecuador, a medical team hosted a women'’s health clinic in Aida Leon,
while six teams continued the construction project in Machachi. VBS
classes were overflowing with children excited to create crafts, listen to
Bible stories and play games. In March, we unexpectedly said goodbye to
Edwin Contreras, our beloved engineer, who passed away after a hard-
fought battle with Parkinson’s disease.

Support poured in for our international graduates’ projects, which are led -

by our Graduate Projects’ Committee. In 2023, eight projects received
$40,438 for agricultural projects in Cameroon, Haiti, Kenya, Nigeria and
Venezuela; to drill water wells in Nigeria; and to purchase a cement mixer
to provide job skill training in the Democratic Republic of Congo.
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Investing Resources

18% - Administration

48% -
International

28% - Galilee
Campus / Learn
& Serve

2023 Extras

In September, Glimpses: A SIFAT Podcast returned for
season two! Learn more by going to About Us > Our
Podcast at www.sifat.org.

SIFAT led another successful summer of Worship on the
Water on Lake Wedowee each Sunday.

We broke our GivingTuesday fundraising record with total
donations of $256,339, including our $75,000 matching
fund. We are grateful for your overwhelming support!




